
 
 
 
 
 
 
To all NAIST students, faculty and staff  
  
  

Measures concerning the new coronavirus (COVID-19) 
(May 8th announcement) 

  

  
    May 8th, 2020 

    In the Crisis Measures Headquarters meeting held today (May 8th), it was decided that 
the current limitation level, Level 4 (maximum limitations), for activities at NAIST in the 
Guide for Limiting Activities at NAIST to Prevent the Spreading of the New Coronavirus 
(COVID-19)  
Infection will be maintained until May 31st, so please continue your awareness of this 
situation.  
  The Japanese government is planning to conduct a mid-term evaluation of the  
effectiveness of measures being taken on May 14th, and we will reconsider and announce 
the limitation level at NAIST based on the decisions announced by the Japanese government 
and/or Nara prefecture at that time.  
  
YOKOYA Naokazu  
President, Nara Institute of Science and Technology  
  
            Guide for Limiting Activities at NAIST to Prevent the Spreading of the New  
            Coronavirus (COVID-19) Infection  
                  https://ad-info.naist.jp/kokusai/member/pdfs/covid19-guide.pdf  
  
  
  
For inquiries: Crisis Measures Headquarters 
Planning and General Affairs Division 
ARUGA (Mr.), KAMON (Mr.)  
E-mail: somu[at]ad.naist.jp    
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